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     Give Via Text Message:  Text ’FBCPLANO’ and the $ amount  to 73256  
 

Church Financial Report 
 Planned giving through March 12: $1,303,497       Actual giving through March 12: $1,189,590  (9%) 

March 19, 2017 
        
         9:00 a.m.   Traditional Service, Sanctuary 
    10:05 a.m. Bible Study (All Ages) 
 I Noah Friend Day, Children’s Hallway 
    11:00 a.m. Forest Community Baptist Church, The Foundry 
    11:15 a.m. Contemporary Service, Great Hall; Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel  
    11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
      2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
      3:30 p.m. Missions Committee, B201 
      4:00 p.m. Adult Handbells, Handbell Room 
 Stewardship & Finance Committee, Conference Room 
      5:00 p.m. Deacon’s Meeting, Fellowship Hall 
 Children’s Choir, Children’s Hallway;  Student Life Groups, The Foundry 
 Open Your Bible Women’s Study, B203 
 

Tuesday, March 21  
       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Poor Richard’s Café 
       9:00 a.m. Parent’s Day Out;  JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 
       9:30 a.m. ESL Class, B202;  Behold Your God, B210 
     11:00 a.m. Sunshine Singers, Choir Room 
 

Wednesday, March 22  
       4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night Meal, Great Hall 
       6:00 p.m.      Bible Study, Great Hall 
       6:30 p.m. AWANA, Children’s Hallway 
 Bible Study in Spanish, B219 
       6:45 p.m. Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
       7:00 p.m.  UPG Ministry Team, B102 
       7:15 p.m.                     Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
       7:30 p.m. Plano PM (students), The Foundry 
 

Thursday, March 23     
       9:00 a.m. Parent’s Day Out 
       9:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study, B201 
       6:30 p.m. ESL Class, B202 
 

Friday, March 24     
      6:00 p.m. Travel Back in Time, Great Hall 
 

Saturday, March 25     
       Valley Mission Trip 
  

Sunday, March 26  
       Valley Mission Trip 
       9:00 a.m.   Traditional Service, Sanctuary 
     10:05 a.m. Bible Study (All Ages) 
     11:00 a.m. Forest Community Baptist Church, The Foundry 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Service, Great Hall; Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel  
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
       4:00 p.m. Adult Handbells, Handbell Room 
       5:00 p.m. Children’s Choir, Children’s Hallway; Student Life Groups, The Foundry 
 Open Your Bible Women’s Study, B203 
     



Today is I “Noah” Friend Day! Children (preschool - 5th grade) are invited to walk 
through the petting zoo and chat with “Noah” during Sunday School this morning. 
All children should begin in their Sunday School classroom at 10:00 a.m. To allow 
enough time for all the fun activities, preschoolers will begin in ETC during the   
9:00 a.m. worship service.  
 
A Step Back in Time (55+), March 24 - Enjoy a great meal and guest appearances by 
The Andrews Sisters, Fred Astaire and Ginger Rogers, and KDKA’s famous radio 
announcer, Harold Arlin, just to name a few! The evening will begin at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Great Hall. Cost is $15. Make your reservation by calling the Church Office. 
 
Friendship Club - Make plans to join us March 28 for a BBQ pulled pork sandwich 
lunch and the music of The Bill Briggs Trio. Games will begin at 10:00 a.m. in the 
Great Hall. The $3 lunch is served at Noon. Call the Church Office to make your 
reservation at 972-424-8551. 
  
Love Where You Live, April 22 - Help us partner with the City of Plano to impact 
some of our nearby neighborhoods through social and physical revitalization,     
8:00 a.m. - Noon. There will be various levels of projects, so anyone can help. Sign 
up TODAY in the west Welcome Center, east lobby and the Berry Building  
welcome area. We will also host a block party on April 22, beginning at 12:30 p.m., 
on our east parking lot. Many volunteers will be needed! Contact Jay or Susan 
Breeding at 972-422-5919 for more information. 
 
Spaghetti Dinner and Dessert Auction, May 7, at 5:00 p.m., in the Great Hall. 
Purchase $6 dinner tickets beginning TODAY from any FBP student. Proceeds 
benefit Student Ministry summer trips.  
  
 

  

Good News Clubs are part of CEF (Child Evangelism Fellowship), and provide an 
outreach for volunteers from First Baptist Plano to build mentoring relationships 
with local K-5th grade students. We share a goal with area churches to have a Good 
News Club (GNC) in every elementary school in our area. Spring 2017 schedules are 
available in the kiosks. For more information and to volunteer, contact Steve 
Pritschow at 972-521-6058 or email steve@thepritschows.com. 
  
 
WELCOME NEW MEMBER 
 

Carol Powell, Transfer of Letter 

 
 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 

Easter Egg Candy Needed 
Help provide candy for children’s egg hunts. Please donate soft, individually 
wrapped, nut-free candy to the Children’s Ministry office by Sunday, April, 2. 
  
Parent’s Night Out - Children (babies - 5th grade) enjoy a fun evening at First Baptist 
Plano (6:30-9:30 p.m.) on April 7.  Visit www.fbcplano.org/children. Print and return 
your completed form and fee to Cathy Hacker in the Children’s Ministry Office by 
April 2 for a cost of $10/child (max $25/household). Late registration is available 
through April 5, at a cost of $15/child (max $25/household). Pizza is available for $2 
per child; payment is required upon registration. 
 
Weekday School (WDS) Enrolling for 2017-2018 - We provide five days a week,         
year-round quality childcare for children ages six-weeks through Pre-Kindergarten. 
Drop-off begins as early as 7:00 a.m. and pick up until 6:00 p.m. For more 
information, call 972-422-5904 or visit www.fbcplano.org/wds. 
 
Parent’s Day Out Fall Registration - It’s that time of the year again! We are now 
accepting enrollment for the 2017-2018 school year. For more information, please 
contact PDO Director Laurinda Burks at childcare@fbcplano.org, or call 972-424-
8551 x124. Visit www.fbcplano.org/pdo for details about our program.  
 
 

 
STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

Scholarship Applications are available in The Foundry for our graduating seniors.  
 
Rent-A-Student - First Baptist Plano students are working to earn money for summer 
mission trips and other mid-year activities through the Rent-A-Student program.       
If you have any small jobs such as yard work or spring cleaning, please contact Jeff 
Howard (jeffh@fbcplano.org) or Paul Torres (studentintern@fbcplano.org).  
 
 

  
 


